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To the Senate Committee on Rules, 

 

In order to make our elections as honest and timely as possible I very much support 

in person voting, voting only on Election Day, paper ballot only, no late ballots to be 

counted, only US citizens vote, voter ID (which includes precinct card along with 

government issued ID or drivers license or passport) required to vote. 

 

Thank you.  


